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Dear Parent, 
 
We’re writing to you because your child (or grandchild) attended our ‘Kingdom 
Keepers’ Vacation Bible School this year – we had such a great time, and we 
trust they did also!  As a part of our VBS, we’ve made a commitment to praying 
for every single kid that attended. We’ve been praying for your child (and for 
you!) ever since this summer.    
 
This past Saturday, over 50 of our church members dedicated a day to praying for each individual kid as 
they head back into the school season. As we prayed for your child, we also spent time praying for their 
teachers, and praying for YOU their families.  
 
Our church members that prayed specifically for you have signed the enclosed paper – I hope it will be a 
real encouragement to you and to your child as the school year resumes. 
 
If you’re ever in need of some specific prayer – I’d invite you to reach out to us. We’d be glad to join 
with you in praying for whatever challenges you’re facing.  
 
Finally – if you’re looking for something else fun to do with your kids this fall, I’d like to invite you to join 
us for our annual outdoor Harvest Party on October 28th, from 3-5:30pm. We’re giving out lots of candy 
and great prizes, serving chili and popcorn, running a tractor ride and a petting zoo – we’ll have live 
music and lots of other great harvest games and fun. Kids are encouraged to dress up in fun (non-scary) 
costumes. It’s an incredible amount of fun, I hope you can join us!   
 

Hope to see you soon. We’re praying for you and all the kids as they return to school, whatever that 
looks like for your family. 
 
God bless you, 
 
 
  

- Pastor Josh Tucker  
 
 
 
 
 

           
 
 


